
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

November 13, 2014 

 

Distribution: All participating providers impacted by the information in this bulletin   

Bulletin P31R1-14 

 

Update: 2015 Subscriber Insulin Coverage Changes 
 

The information in this Bulletin replaces Provider Bulletin P31-14 entitled “2015 Subscriber Insulin Coverage Changes” 

that was published on October 31, 2014. The purpose of this revision is to clarify that the insulin coverage changes do not 

apply to our Medicare product drug formularies. 

  

Effective January 1, 2015, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota and Blue Plus (Blue Cross) drug formularies will be 

subject to the changes listed below. Please note these changes do not apply to our Medicare product drug formularies.  

 

Insulins on formulary: Novolin®, Novolog®, Lantus® and Levimir® 

Non-covered insulins: Apidra®, Apidra®Solostar®, Humalog® and Humulin® (with the exception of Humulin® R U-500) 

 

Prior to January 1, 2015, subscribers who have a pharmacy claim for any of the non-covered insulins within the most recent 

120 days will receive letters notifying them of the change and the effective date. To allow time for new prescriptions to be 

written for insulins that will be on formulary, providers will also receive letters notifying them of the change and will include 

a list of their patients who have filled prescriptions for insulins that will become non-covered, effective January 1, 2015. 

 

Questions?  

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 

 

  


